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Busy Bee
Preschool



Sun Protection Policy

What Busy Bees does to keep your children safe in the sun:

We all welcome the nice weather however we must ensure we keep all the children safe from the dangerous effects it may have.

·  We ensure we provide fresh water for all the children throughout the day and encourage the children often to keep hydrated.

·  We ask that every child is supplied with their own sun hat to cover their heads.

· We have spare sun hats for those children who do not bring their own

· We are strict about not allowing children to play outside in the sun without a sun hat and the reasons are explained to all children in a way that they learn the importance of this rule for themselves.

· We provide as many activities as possible in the shaded parts of the garden, creating additional shade where possible.

· We ensure all children also spend time indoors throughout every session.

·  We ask parents to ensure they apply sunscreen before coming to preschool and ask them to supply us with their own named sun cream for further applications during their sessions.

· It is our policy to only use creams supplied by parents for their own children, and ensure that children who are not protected receive limited time outside in the sun.

·  We provide the children with as much fresh air as possible by opening windows and door, providing it’s safe to do so.

· We ask parents to supply a cold drink in the children’s packed lunches (If lunch is required).

·  We ask that children wear appropriate clothing for example covering the child’s shoulders as well as wearing closed in shoes that the children can run and climb in.
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